
From:                                 Guy Tetley
Sent:                                  13 Jul 2020 12:06:48 +0000
To:                                      Process Team
Cc:                                      Philip Longhurst
Subject:                             WD/D/20/001481 LEATHAMS, CAUNDLE STREET, BISHOPS CAUNDLE, 
SHERBORNE, DT9 5NF

HIGHWAY AUTHORITY RECOMMENDATION
 
WD/D/20/001481 LEATHAMS, CAUNDLE STREET, BISHOPS CAUNDLE, SHERBORNE, DT9 5NF
 
In reference to the above planning application received 7th July 2020.
 
The existing garage will be removed as a result of the proposed work. There is forecourt 
external car parking available on site. However, this retained car parking is not indicated on the 
submitted plans.
 
With the above in mind before the Highway Authority can make its formal recommendation, 
the following should be secured (if it is considered reasonable by the planning case officer) for 
conditioning purposes:
 
A plan illustrating the retained external car parking area
 
 
Guy Tetley 
Engineer (Development Liaison)
Infrastructure Service 
Dorset Council
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